
 
 
 
We are back from our third recce-trip for the Celebration Run in July. Here are some news for 
you: 
 
At Compiègne we will be allowed to park our cars on the historic clearing, weather permitting. 
The race-track Ecuières is looking forward receiving us, they seem to be very used to have 
Classics on their 3.6km track, and the Château de Courcelles has allowed us to present some 
of the participating cars to park in their gardens. The roadbook is almost finished for both 
days. Friday we will see some scenic roads in the Picardie area, while on Saturday there will 
be lots of vines to see and great roads to enjoy our cars thoroughly. However we recomend 
already to adhere to the speed limits. 
Last but not least we have agreed to have period live music in the keep of the castle where 
we will be having our first apéro dînatoire. 
 
All in all it is looking very good and we hope already that the weather will be as great as our 
cars are. 
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Room with a view – Château de Courcelles 

 

Back home after hard work 
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